
[image: image2.wmf][image: image1.wmf]



‘s
Lake in the Hills Elementary School


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Desiree.todd@d300.org" �Desiree.todd@d300.org�





November 18, 2013





Math   In math this week, we will continue to practice working with dividing by one digit. We will be learning some different strategies to help us understand division with place value. We will be working with the distributive property and partial quotients.





Language Arts   This week we will be continuing to practice visualizing while we read. We will be reading “Koya’s Cousin Del” in our reading series. We will continue to look for descriptive words that help us to create a mental image in our mind. 


 


Writing   In writing, we will be finishing our fiction piece. We will be checking for correct punctuation and spelling. Then, we will be writing our final copy. The students are excited to share their piece with your at conferences. 








Vocabulary   The vocabulary word of the week is EERIE.





Second Step  Our Second Step skill of the week is avoiding jumping to conclusions. We will be talking about how jumping to conclusions can cause problems. We will be practicing ways to calm down and avoid jumping to conclusions.








* I am looking forward to seeing you and your child at conferences next week! If you are unsure of your scheduled time please call or e-mail me to verify. Your time is valuable so I ask that you please arrive on time so we do not get behind schedule. See you next week! 
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November 25th and 26th –


No School for students /


 Parent Teacher Conferences





November 27th 


No school





November 28th 


Thanksgiving














